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Thursday, 21 December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
What a wonderful end to the term. This week we have had many Christmas performances, with the last two tonight. 
The children have performed amazingly well in all of them. A huge thank you to our staff who have collectively put 
together these shows. The children and staff have been amazing as always, learning lines, dances and songs. It has 
really got us in the Christmas spirit. The hard work with rehearsals, sets, costumes and ticket organisation and 
distribution has definitely been worth it. We hope everyone who has joined us this week has enjoyed the shows as much 
as us. Thank you to everyone who was able to come along and support the children.  Thank you to our fantastic PTA 
who have worked very hard all week serving refreshments at all our productions - your time and effort is much 
appreciated. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout this year and we hope that you 
manage to have a break this Christmas with loved ones.   
Have a wonderful Christmas and here’s looking towards a happy and healthy 2024! We will see you all on Monday, 8th 
January.  
 
Christmas Productions  
Here are just a few snippets from our Christmas productions. 
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School Council Coffee Morning 
Last Friday, the school council hosted a coffee morning for members of our community. They baked biscuits, buns and 
brownies for the event. Our guests watched the Reception Christmas performance, were sung to by our choir, our 
recorder group performed and our origami club made them cards. Our children loved hosting the event and the people 
who attended had a lovely time.  
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Shout Outs 
Henry in 2H brought his super trophy to show us. He is very 
proud of his team 'Westend' as they won their match and he 
has been awarded his 'World Cup' trophy. Well done Henry - 
you are a superstar! 
Lily-Mae 3CM passed her blue tag taekwondo belt on 
Saturday morning. Lily attends taekwondo every week and 
loves going, making it even more special when she passes her 
grading belts. Well done to Sam in 1K who won his 
certificate for doing a trampoline routine. Reagan has won 

three medals for her super dancing. Well done 🙂 
Eden in 2H brought his very impressive trophy to show the class. He plays for Lindley Moor football club and practises 
playing different positions on the team. He was very pleased to have his turn with the trophy! Well done Eden! 
   

  
 
Christmas dinner 
Today, we have all enjoyed a very tasty Christmas dinner today. A special thank you to our wonderful kitchen ladies, 
who have worked incredibly hard to make and serve over 560 Christmas dinners. The children made hats for the 
occasion and sung Christmas songs in the halls during lunchtime.  
 
Moorlands Star Writer of the Week 
 

This week’s Star Writer is Henry in DD. He has spent a lot of time practicing his phonics and 
is now able to use his learnt sounds to write simple words such as cup, hat and bell. We used 
these words to write a list to Santa of some of the things we might like for Christmas. Henry 
even added his own sound buttons to show how the sounds make up each word! Well done, 
Henry, we’re proud of you. All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be 
shared on the school website and can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s 
main page. From there, select the ‘Writing’ tab and then finally the ‘Moorlands Star Writer of 
the Week’ tab. Be sure to keep checking our newsletter and website to see who will be the 
next Moorlands Star Writer! 
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PTA  
A huge thank you to our PTA who have provided refreshments at all seven our Christmas concerts this week. They have 
also been selling raffle tickets, which will be drawn tonight. Thank you to everyone who has bought refreshments and 
raffle tickets to support fund raising for school. 

Spelling Shed League -Year 2, 3 ,4 ,5 and 6  
A big WELL DONE to our Spelling Shed 
league leaders for Autumn B. The league for 
this half term was based on ‘the number of 
games played’. Well done all. A big 
SHOUT OUT also goes to the top Spelling 
Shed class, 3CM, who are storming ahead in 
the whole school league. Who will challenge 
them to the top spot next half term?  
 
A big well done to all 
of our Moorlands 
Spelling Champions for Autumn B. You 
are super spellers and really impressing 
us. Keep up the excellent efforts in class 
and enjoy your time on Spelling Shed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Year 2 
Amelie, Bianca, Lola, Elvis, Thomas, Matilda, Callum, 
Caitlin, Hannah, Eva, Molly, Matilda, Blake, Sienna, 
Hussnain, Olivia and Alice. 
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Year 3 
Theo, Olivia, Harry, Alfie, Victoria, Ronnie, Luke, India, 
Lily, Jared, Seb and Anna. 
 

 

Year 4 
Owen, Grace, George, Zoha, Ava, Jake, Gracie, Kiaan, 
Olivia, Kai, Louis and Charlie. 
 

 

Year 5 
Shrenna, Taiah, Joshua, Sophia and Harper 
 

 

Year 6 
Esmae, Oscar, Zubaria, Amy, Samuel, Grace, Callum, 
Madison, Jacob J and Eve 

 
 
 

Keep up the hard work, Spelling bees! 
 
The next Spelling Shed league will begin on 08.01.24 and will be based on ‘the number of points scored’. Get 
playing for your chance to top the league and be named Spelling Bee Champion. 
Enjoy and good luck!  
 
TT Rockstars Challenge Final  
The children in Years 2 - 6 worked hard on their times tables to make it through different rounds on our TT Rockstars 
Challenge competition.  Two live finals took place this week where the top five from Phase 2 (Years 2 and 3) and the 
top five from Phase 3 (Years 4, 5 and 6) battled it out to become ultimate champions. Please see results below. Special 
shout out to Seth and Gracie who were the youngest finalists in their categories - amazing work, well done! 
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Phase 2                                      Phase 3 
1st - Emily 3M                               1st - Freya 6F 
2nd - Jed 3S                                  2nd - Layla 6C 
3rd - Jamie 3CM                            3rd - Zoe 6C 
4th - Anna 3 M                              4th - Gracie 4H 
5th Seth 2J                                    5th - Emma 5KS 
 
A huge congratulations to all our finalists who worked so hard to get through to the last stage of the competition. You 
should be very proud of yourselves.  
 
Online Safety  
As the holidays are fast approaching, children may be spending more time online and playing games with friends over 
the internet. They may be also spending time using apps on mobile devices.   This can be a time where children may 
face e-safety risks.  Below is a link to the NSPCC website that provides parents and carers with advice about keeping 
children safe online.  

Keeping children safe online | NSPCC 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – 22nd December 
It is Christmas Jumper Day on Friday, 22nd December. No uniform is required.  
 
Dates for Your Diary  
21st December   Years 3/4 Christmas Performance 5pm 
21st December   Years 5/6 Christmas Performance 6.30pm 
22nd December   Christmas jumper day. 
22nd December   Close at the end of the day for the Christmas holidays 
8th January 24   School Re-opens 
23rd January 24  Year 3 to Bagshaw Museum 
25th January 24  Year 3 to Bagshaw Museum (2 classes) 
1st February 24   PTA Disco 
9th February 24-   Break up for half term. 
19th February 24   INSET Day - teacher training, school closed. 
20th February 24  School re-opens. 
21st February 24  Young Voices Choir to Manchester Arena 
27th February 24  Strictly Pennine Dance festival 
21st March 24   PTA Easter Egg Bingo 
7th March 24   World Book Day 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
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22nd March 24   Yr. 1 Easter assembly 
22nd March 24   School closes at the end of the day for the Easter holidays 
 
   
Remember there are regular updates on X @MoorlandsHudds and on our school website www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. 
As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to speak to us about, please do.  
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